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Friday 22nd September 2017 

 

DIARY OF THE WEEK   

Monday:  

Tuesday:  

Wednesday:  

Thursday:  

Friday: Year 6 return from 

School Journey 
Ms Howarth’s Kenmont Diary– week beginning 22.9.2017 

Monday—Friday: School journey 

URGENT - Missing trick scooter 
Colour: Black and purple with red stickers  

(saying supreme) 
Handlebars: black and purple 

(Trick scooters do not fold) 
 

It was last seen on the morning of Friday 15th September 
in the scooter rack, at 3.30pm it was not there. 

 
If anyone has seen it or accidentally taken it, mistaking it 
for their own, please let the school office know urgently.  

Office opening hours reminder 

The office is open to parents between 8.45-9.30am 

and 3.15-4.00pm. Please do not visit the office out-

side of these hours.  

Please bring in any donations of dry or tinned 

food to the school office. Donations will be 

sent to St Mark’s Church who will distribute 

items to those in need. Please check expiry 

dates and ensure items have not be opened. 

Thank you in advance for your kindness.  

During the month of October we will be 

celebrating Black History.  

If you would like to share stories, experi-

ences or culture with the children, please 

visit the school office or class teacher to 

schedule a date/time during the week 

commencing 9th October. 

On Tuesday 10th October there will be 

Adinkra art workshops. 

On 12th October the school cook will be 

preparing a special Black history lunch for 

the children. 



 

Reception: Charlie 

Year 1: Tula 

Year 2: Tasha 

Year 3: Maryam and Tyreik 

Year 4: Angus 

Year 5: Jamili  

Staff member:   

Weekly attendance 

Week commencing 11th September 2017 

3ÃÈÏÏÌ !ÔÔÅÎÄÁÎÃÅ ×ÁÓȡ ωφȢωϷ  

!ÔÔÅÎÄÁÎÃÅ 7ÉÎÎÅÒÓȡ 9ÅÁÒ φ ×ÉÔÈ ρππϷ  

Weekly punctuality 

Week commencing 11th September 2017 

7ÉÎÎÅÒÓȡ 9ÅÁÒ φ 

7%,, $/.% 9%!2 ϊȦȦ  

Academic year attendance 

ɉ3ÅÐÔÅÍÂÅÒ υÔÈɂÄÁÔÅɊ 

4ÈÅ ×ÈÏÌÅ ÓÃÈÏÏÌ ÁÔÔÅÎÄÁÎÃÅ ÔÁÒÇÅÔ ÉÓ ωφϷ 

THE WHOLE SCHOOL CURRENT 

ATTENDANCE IS 95.7% 

Date for your diary 

School individual photos 
Tuesday 7th November. 

 Clubs 

Storytime club for Nursery 
and Reception is now on 
Wednesdays. Children in 

nursery must be accompa-
nied by an adult. 

Non-contact boxing club on 
Tuesdays is now open to 
children in Years 5 and 6. 

Please leave the school 

premises once you have 

collected your child.   



Friends of Kenmont dates for your diary: 

We have several great events planned for this term already to raise 

money for the school – especially for the playground project, and as 

always, we appreciate all support from parents and friends – food 

(and cash!) donations, help setting up and clearing away, as well as 

participants… 

 

FUN RUN: This coming Sunday, 1st October in Roundwood Park (by 

the café). A 2km or 4km run (or walk…) around the park, with entry 

just £2 per person or £5 per family – all abilities welcome, as are sup-

porters. Sign up from 10.30am, run starts at 11am.  We’ve set up a 

sponsorship page at www.mydonate.bt.com/events/

kenmontrunners2017 - please share as widely as possible with family, 

friends, neighbours… 

 

THE COMMON GOOD: 7th October from 7.30pm at The Collective on 

Old Oak Lane. Parents, teachers and friends are invited to join us for a 

fun evening of live music (let us know if you’d like to perform!) with 

great food and drinks available from the bar.  

 

There will also be a Halloween Disco for the children after school on 

19th October, and we’re already planning the Christmas Fair… If you’d 

like to get involved or would like to know more about these events, 

give us a shout on kenmontprimarypta@gmail.com or grab one of us 

in the playground.  

 

Columbine, Toni and Caroline 

http://www.mydonate.bt.com/events/kenmontrunners2017
http://www.mydonate.bt.com/events/kenmontrunners2017
mailto:kenmontprimarypta@gmail.com




 

KENMONT PLAYGROUND NEEDS YOU! 

 

Funding applications, sponsored events, explor-
ing corporate sponsorship and donations…. any 

help to raise funds!!  

 

Please let us know if you can help in any way. 

kenmontprimarypta@gmail.com 

Children 
must not 
ride their 

bikes/scooters in the  

playground when they ar-
rive in the morning.  Chil-
dren must dismount at 
the gate and walk their 
bikes and scooters to the 
bike shed or scooter 
rack.  Riding in the play-
ground with small chil-
dren and par-
ents with bug-
gies is danger-
ous. 

Places in Reception and 

Nursery 

If you know any families 

who are interested in a  

Reception or Nursery 

place for their child, 

please ask them to contact 

Mrs Freitas in the school 

office. We still have a few 

spaces left. Our Nursery is 

one of the few who still 

offer free full time places.  

mailto:kenmontpta@gmail.com

